
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
May 14, 2007 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:10pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura (NP) 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata 

Treasurer: Frank Lum  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jody Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Vince Itatani 
                                   Lynnie Itatani (NP) 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami 
   Fred Shigemi (NP) 
   Kenji Numoto 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Mark Nishihara (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Thurs. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Vince. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Paid Banquet Deposit, $200 and made a deposit of $1290 for ticket sales. Current 
Account Balances: Association Acct. $7611.64, Tournament Acct. $5000, JANBA Acct. 
$8000, Total $20,611.64 
Motion by Vince, Seconded by Naomi. 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Upcoming City Tournament on May 20th, teams are being formed by Yosh. 
 
Old Business 

• Decision to make a small committee to propose changes for next meeting. 
Lindsey will continue to lead committee, still on the table. 

• Website development, still in the works. 

• Koden Acknowledgement for Frank Yasuhara 
 

New Business 
A. End of the Year Banquet: Set for June 2. Local associations and bowling center 

management asked and most will be attending. Marc will not be able to attend, 
Yosh will MC. Acquire donations for raffle. Will include our association 
tournament results for Senior No-Tap and Fuzzy Shimada. Marc created survey 
to gather feedback from league bowlers. 

B. Senior No-Tap temporarily slated for October 12-13, 2007 
 



Next meeting: 
Monday, September 10, 2007 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dale seconded by Vince. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


